
Parent Survey February 2021 – Remote Learning  

What could we do to improve our remote learning offer? 

  

 

 

                                                                                

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Reduce the amount of 

work that is uploaded 

each day. 

More off screen time.  

Wellbeing days. 

 

 

 

Longer sessions 

More sessions each day 

Live lessons                 

Seesaw is difficult to use 

and navigate. 

Phones not ideal for Seesaw 

Print work and provide packs 

We don’t have a laptop  

The amount of work provided each day 

through Seesaw meets the DFE 

requirements. There may be days that you 

cannot complete all the work.  That is ok – 

just go with your child and circumstances!   

 

We are going to introduce Wellbeing 

Wednesday for all pupils – this will 

continue when pupils return to school. 

Research shows that live lessons via Teams 

is not the most effective remote learning 

offer for primary school pupils.   We use a 

range of ways to support learning including 

videos from Oak Academy,  

If you are having any issues or 

problems with using Seesaw, 

please email the teacher who will 

be more than happy to support. 

If you have any issues, then please 

contact the school.  We have 

supported many families and have 

devices that you can borrow, data 

we can provide and always happy to 

support where we can.  Just ask! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that if you have any issues, concerns or problems then school are always here to 

support.  The year group email addresses now give you direct access to your child’s class teacher, who 

is more than happy to support via email or giving you a phone call.   

We have supported many families over the last couple of months with the issues and concerns that 

have been mentioned in the survey.   

Wellbeing phone calls  

All children should have received 

wellbeing phone calls from their 

class teachers.  Have you had any 

missed calls from school or 

changed your number? 

Make work easier to 

complete as don’t have a 

printer. 

Work can be completed in a 

variety of ways, that does not 

require work sheets being printed 

off.   If you require support with 

this then please contact your 

child’s teacher via the year group 

email address – they will be more 

than happy to help.  


